
 

 
January 22, 2015 

 
To:  Faculty, Department Chairs, and Business Officers (Via SBFACU-L,  
  SBCHR-L  and SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel  
 
Re:  Academic Personnel Newsletter 
 
The Winter 2015 edition of the Academic Personnel Newsletter is now available. The 
newsletter is published quarterly and is available on the Academic Personnel web site at  
https://ap.ucsb.edu/ Please feel free to forward this notice to others in your department 
who may be interested. 
  
Your feedback and suggestions for future topics are welcome and may be sent to Karen 
Moreno at karen.moreno@ucsb.edu  
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